
10/02/2020 

MR Jiongjie Wu 
24A Bentley AVE 
Forestville NSW 2087 
wujiongjie@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2018/1924 - Forest Way FRENCHS FOREST NSW 2086

Dear Officer,

As a local resident, I'm very concerned that the development will increases the traffic along 
other back streets such as Altona Avenue, Deakin Street, Bentley Avenue and Brown Street. 
At the moment, due to the frequent traffic jam on Warringah Road, many cars choose the back 
streets (as mentioned above) to access Forest Way especially during peak hours. It already 
causes a significant increase in cars travelling along these local streets (on both directions). It 
threats the local residents and children's safety. Our kids need to walk to school every morning 
and the traffic already makes them feel afraid. Now we could already anticipate that it would 
become worse after the new development to Forestway Shopping Centre.
Therefore, I don't agree this development plan unless there's a traffic modelling or solution in 
place to solve the increase of traffic on surrounding local streets.
Thanks. 
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